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Dear Ms. Simona Peteva,

On behalf of the Organization Committee we would like to inform you that your report has
been admitted to participate in the international conference Ecology and Safety, which will
be held on 23-27 June 2017 in Elenite, Bulgaria.

Registration number
40807

Presentation type
Talk

Article(s)
RELATIONSHIP BETWEEN GROWTH INDEX, SPECIFIC LEAF AREA AND LEAF
WEIGHT RATIO OF DECIDUOUS ECOSYSTEMS

4 April 2017 Sincerely,

Ivan Genov
Chairman of Science and Education Foundation
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